
 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

 

 

 

October 9, 2024 

Morinaga Milk Industry Co., Ltd. 

 

Notice Regarding Donation for Typhoon Damage in Vietnam 

 

Morinaga Milk Industry Co., Ltd. hereby announces that it has decided to donate 6 million yen 

(approximately 1,000 million VND) and relief supplies equivalent to 6 million yen (approximately 

1,000 million VND) to “Tuoi Tre Newspaper,” a major newspaper publisher in Vietnam, as support 

for the severe damage caused by the typhoon that hit northern Vietnam on September 7, 2024. 

 

We sincerely pray for the speedy recovery and restoration of the affected areas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer: This English translation is provided for the benefit of readers. In the case that discrepancies exist between the original 

Japanese version and the English translation, precedence goes to the original Japanese version. 


